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Supervisor Martin Issues Statement on the Sade Robinson Trial Verdict 

MILWAUKEE - County Supervisor Felesia Martin issued a statement today following the guilty verdict in 

the case of State of Wisconsin v. Maxwell Anderson, calling it an important step toward justice for Sade 

Robinson and her family. She expressed her deep condolences and unwavering support for Sade’s loved 

ones, praising the community for the powerful outpouring of compassion.  

“First and foremost, my heart and prayers continue to be with the family of Sade Robinson,” said 

Supervisor Martin. “It is my hope that the family is able to get a little rest and continue to allow 

precious memories of Ms. Robinson to give them comfort in their ongoing grief.” 

 

“I’m thankful to the jurors for their service and, more importantly, their thoughtful and mindful 

deliberations on this case. They carefully considered the evidence presented and rendered a just 

verdict.” 

 

“To the Milwaukee County Sheriff’s Office and Milwaukee Police Department officers, thank you 

for your cooperative efforts in working this case, gathering evidence, and following leads.”  

 

“To the public defenders, we appreciate your hard work and dedication to seeking justice for the 

family of Sade Robinson and our community. We know this case did not come without hurdles, yet 

the team did a solid job of presenting a cohesive timeline of the interactions between Ms. 

Robinson and Mr. Anderson. They kept the focus where it should be and did not allow Ms. 

Robinson to be put on trial.” 

 

“The community has been a beacon of hope in dark times, offering their ongoing support for the 

family of Sade, and I ask that we maintain this level of support as we move forward. It will take 

some time for us to digest this heinous crime and the outcome today. The uncertainty and grieving 

are not over, but together, we can begin to heal!” 
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